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Important Information Please Read!

Please take a moment before your next 2025-2026
rotation to look over the new student evaluations in
CORE ELMS. New features include:

New questions to track updated competencies
Separate and abridged midpoint evaluations

We have prepared a video overview of the new
evaluations, which can be seen here.
Our first trial of these evaluations will take place with
R2 in June, 2025. Please let us know if you have any
questions.
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Changes to Student
Evaluations

AACP Program Quality Surveys

The AACP Preceptor Survey’s is now available for access! An individualized
survey invitation has been sent to your email. This survey is essential to our
accreditation and provides us valuable insight into our program so we are
asking you to please fill it out. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact us.

https://manchester.instructuremedia.com/embed/a42b0372-e607-405f-9cc6-954497d2a964


2025 Hooding Ceremony 
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On May 23 the graduating class
of 2025 were presented with
their academic hoods at the
2025 hooding ceremony. In
addition, students received

honor cords and other
pharmacy awards. 



Congratulations 2025
Graduates! 
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The Graduating Class of 2025 is listed below: 
Richardson Adeolu, Esther Adewunmi, Katelyn Allis, Andy
Alyoussef, Taylor Amborn, Samuel Balemba, Ronjit Barua,
Yalda Benshian, Ahmed Boomrod, Chris Brunstetter, Alison
Byers**, Bailey Castator*, Alex Demotte**, Braxton
Dunn**, Tyler Edlin, McKenzie Edmonds***, Andrew
Fogarty, Mariam Hussain, Omar Ibrahim, Megan Irvine***,
Nicole Kenaya, Vivian Khoshee, Daphne Lamar, Saleh
Mashrah, Derek McBride, Zebulun McCollom, Logan
McKendry, Nathan Murphy, Elizabeth Neuzerling, Bria
Parker, Chandni Patel, Megyn Pfeiffer, Mina Poles, George
Poppas, Nathaniel Rogers, Yasmin Shakiba, Jacob Spence,
Reed Steffen, Amanda Strack, Florence Umutoni, Guilaine
Uwase, Oliver Wang**, Whitney Wolfe 

Academic Honors 
*Cum laude: 3.5 - 3.69 GPA, single gold honor cord **
Magna cum laude: 3.70 - 3.89 GPA, double gold honor
cords *** Summa cum laude: 3.90 - 4.0 GPA, triple gold
honor cords

We celebrated the
graduating class on

Saturday May 24  at the
North Manchester

Campus.  We wish our
graduates the best in all
their future endeavors!
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2025 APPE Preceptor of
the Year Awards! 
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Our APPE award banquet was held on May 22nd. 
Thank you for all that you do for our students! 

The APPE Preceptor Award Winners are listed below:

Alison Matheny was nominated by Esther Adewunmi

Caleb Hoppe nominated by Esther Adewunmi

Sam Champion nominated by Chandni Patel 

APPE
Student of

the year
goes to

McKenzie
Edmonds!



What is New at MU?
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May 28 - Summer Classes Begin
June 19 - Juneteenth
July 4 - Independence Day
End of 1st Half of Summer Classes
July 7 - Beginning of 2  Half of Summer Coursesnd

August 15 - Summer Classes End

Dr. Sara Trovinger Receives the
Bowl of Hygeia Award!

The Bowl of Hygeia Award: is one of the
most widely recognized international
symbols and prestigious honors in the
pharmacy profession. The award recognizes
pharmacists who have demonstrated a
sustained commitment to community
service, encouraging pharmacists to take
active roles in their communities.
Congratulations to Dr. Trovinger on receiving
this prestigious award!

In other news Dr. Sara Trovinger and Dr. Sam
Champion recently had a paper titled " A survey
of experiential education practices at US colleges
and schools of pharmacy" published. You can
read it here! 

Upcoming dates

https://pharmacyeducation.fip.org/pharmacyeducation/article/view/3028
https://pharmacyeducation.fip.org/pharmacyeducation/article/view/3028


Contact the Office of 
Experiential Education

Sara Trovinger, PharmD, MsEd
Associate Director of Experiential

Education 
Associate Professor of Pharmacy

Practice
SNTrovinger@manchester.edu

Samantha Champion, PharmD
Experiential Education

Coordinator
 Instructor of Pharmacy Practice
SJChampion@manchester.edu

Karen Failor
Operations Specialist

KFailor@manchester.edu

Zehra Ponjevic
Operations Specialist

ZPonjevic@manchester.edu

Bianca Blessing
Clinical Outreach Coordinator
BABlessing@manchester.edu

Julie Lies, MPM, LAT, ATC
Director of 

Experiential Education
Director of Clinical Education of

Athletic Training 
Assistant Professor of Athletic

Training
JAlies@manchester.edu
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